No0.D.31011/30/2015/CT-Gen.II1
Government of India
NITI Aayog
General-III Section

Sansad Marg,New Delhi.
Dated the 5“" October, 2016.

CANCELLATION OF TENDER

Reference:- Invitation of on-line bids for providing security guards in NITI
Aayog, Sansad Marg, New Delhi.

The Competent Authority in the NITI Aayog has decided to cancel the
e-Tender Notice of even number dated the 23rd February 2016 due to non-
acceptance of offer within the prescribed time by the 1% party. The fresh
tender notice is being issued shortly. All the participant bidders are also
requested to submit their bids afresh as per the tender notice to be published
in the CPP Portal shortly.

b

-

A.K.Verma)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India



